Kabinet Minietra Vaitra V Prage deen Jonuary 24th,194€
Republiky Ceskoslovenské

Co 992/ 1946

Dr,H.Jd.Gerster, Gelterkinden,

Sir 9

referring to your letter of January 1llth, 1946 we beg to
inform you that Prof.Dr.Knaus has been handed over to the Austrian Embassy
on July 12th 1945 for transport to Vienna., As %o his property no applica-
tion hae been received by the competent authoritis up to the present.
Faithfully yours
For the Ministry of the Interior:

2 Signatures.



